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Guidance On Classifying Workers"
July 15, 2015 Chicago

David Ritter of the Chicago office was quoted in the Chicago Tribune's
article, "Labor Department issues guidance on classifying workers," which
was published on July 15. David was quoted saying, "having an
agreement with a worker saying he's an independent contractor doesn't
cover the company from liability, and the company could be required to
pay taxes and overtime retroactively."
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